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CIRCULAR TO PARENTS 

 
Dear Parent,  

Please follow the suggestions given below to reduce the weight of school bag 
of our children:  
 
i. Parents are advised to purchase lighter school backpack with two taut stripes. 
 
ii. In primary classes, parents are reminded to supervise their child in repacking his  
/hers bag everyday as per the timetable and ensure that your ward do not carry 
unnecessary items such as story books, playthings etc. to school. 
 
iii. Children are often in the habit of storing things in their school bags, therefore 
regular cleaning of the school bag is essential. 
 
iv. The bag should be put on tightly to the child’s back, rather than hanging off her / 
his shoulders. 
 

v. Teachers were instructed to give unambiguous instructions for bringing textbooks 
beforehand and not to penalise students in any way for not bringing text books. 
 
vi. As you all know that we provide safe drinking water for everybody in the campus 
so, students can avoid bringing the heavy water bottle to school.  

 

I HOPE THAT THESE MEASURES WILL REDUCE THE WEIGHT OF SCHOOL 
BAG OF OUR CHILDREN FROM NOW ONWARDS.  

 

PRINCIPAL 
 


